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From: Andrew Norman
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Subject: 2018 Federal Redistributions - Victoria
Date: Thursday, 17 May 2018 7:46:08 AM

To whom it may concern,
 
I would like to comment on the objections to the Commission’s proposal for the seats of
Hotham, Bruce and Isaacs.

I agree with the various submissions that call for fewer electors to be moved between these
electorates and for the boundary between Isaacs and Bruce to be re-instated to the Pakenham
Train Line.

I particularly endorse Objection 172’s proposal to make Springvale Road and the Pakenham Train
Line the hard boundaries for Isaacs/Hotham/Bruce, which creates the strongest boundaries and
communities of interest for this region and, using the boundaries proposed in the map in
Objection 172, keeps all three seats within the permissible number of electors.

Thank you for your consideration.

Andrew Norman


